
 
 

DATE: February 26, 2015 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison  
 
SUBJECT:   Public art funding options 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Discuss public art funding options 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Public Arts Commission (PAC) 2014/15 Work Plan includes an assignment to “explore and 
recommend funding options for public art projects.” 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
On December 11, 2014, the PAC discussed and recommended the City Council adopt an ordinance 
establishing a development fee to fund public art.  On January 27, 2015, the City Council reviewed 
the proposed ordinance and asked staff to provide additional information related to implementing 
an ordinance.  This information was to be provided to the City Council for further discussion and 
potential direction.  Staff is working to compile the requested information for presentation to the 
City Council.


